
From: Malashenko, Elizaveta I. 
Sent: 8/20/2013 2:43:42 PM 
To: Allen, Meredith (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=MEAe) 
Cc: 
Bee: 
Subject: Automatic reply: Mtg. on PG&E Metcalf Substation incident 

Hello! 

I'm off-site August 19h and 20th and have limited e-mail access. For all urgent 
matters, please contact: 

Natural Gas: Kan Wai Tong kanwai.tong@cpuc.ca.gov | 213-576-5700 

Electric & Communications: Ray Fugere raymond.fugere@cpuc.ca.gov | 213-576­
7015 ' ' " 

Electric Generation: Valerie Beck valerie.beck@cpuc.ca.gov | 415-703-2665 

I will get back to you upon my return. 

Kind Regards, 

Elizaveta 


